
 

CR 614, CR 603, and New Albany Road 

Local Concept Development Study 

Tuesday, October 17, 2023 

5:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Please join the meeting from your 

computer, tablet or smartphone. 

Burlington County, in cooperation with the Delaware Valley Regional Planning Commission (DVRPC), is 
conducting a Local Concept Development (LCD) study to determine appropriate improvements to CR 614 
(Tom Brown Road), CR 603 (Riverton Road), and New Albany Road. The project goals are to enhance safety 
and improve operations for all modes of transportation.  

This Public Information Center (PIC) will be held online to introduce the LCD Study, present project 
information, existing conditions, and Preliminary Preferred Alternative (PPA); and obtain stakeholders’ input 
on community interests and issues on the same. 

All members of the public are encouraged to attend this online meeting to learn about the study and ask 
questions about the project.  If you cannot attend the meeting but would still like to participate in the study, 
please visit the project website, fill out a comment form, or send us an email.  Comments can also be sent to:  

Burlington County Engineer’s Office Traffic Section           P: 856-642-3720 
1900 Briggs Road, Mt. Laurel, NJ 08054    E: Traffic@co.burlington.nj.us 

For more information, please visit  

tombrownroadintersection.com  

PIC QR Code  

http://tiny.cc/ywobvz 


